Page 1 of 1

" Macomber, Leon (UTC)

From: Macomber, Leon (UTC)

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2007 11:39 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Cc: P.rlatt, David (UTC)

Subject: Ll‘scky Moving & Remodeling, LLC./HG-62650/Six-month Provisional Carrier

History

On April 19, 2007 | contacted Ms. Yu “Grace” Jiang, Daughter/Interpreter for Lucky Moving, and performed a
compliance review of their terminal safety records and equipment that resulted in a “Conditional Safety Rating”
and she was told to send a response letter to the WUTC within 15-days addressed to WUTC P.O. Box 47250,
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250, Attention: Carolyn Caruso. This response has not been received to date.

On June 11, 2007 1 sent a Commission letter stating that | have left several messages over the past couple of ;
weeks and none have been returned. In addition, | told Grace to contact my office at (360) 664-1236 or my cell at
(360) 701-1601, prior to June 22, 2007. Given failure to contact me, | will recommend denial of your permanent

authority and cancel your six-month provisional training. This letter was sent certified and the delivery receipt was :
dated June 25, 2007. |

On June 27, 2007 | finally received a phone call from Grace. On June 28, 2007 | spoke with Ms. Kathy Hunter,
Transportation Safety Compliance Manager, and we decided to give Grace one more opportunity.

On July 2, 2007 | sent a Commission letter stating that Grace must contact my office prior to July 31, 2007. This
letter was also sent certified.

On July 3, 2007 | received a call from Grace in New York City. She stated that she was interning in New York
City, a University of Washington Marketing Program, and that she would not be available to meet with me

sometime after returning to Kirkland on or about September 171", 2007.

After meeting with Ms. Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager, on July 9, 2007, | called Grace
and told her that we needed a letter stating her reasons for not being able to meet until after September 17, 2007
and that we needed to receive that letter no later than July 31, 2007. Failure to comply will result in a
recommendation to cancel their provisional training status and denial of permanent authority.

Thanks,

7/9/2007



